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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


President - Bill Stipinovich		 1st Vice President - Bruce Iwafuchi	 	 2nd Vice President - Dan Yee

Secretary - Alan Layug	 	 Treasurer - Donna Kimura


HAPPY 2021 NEW YEAR 

JANUARY 1, 2021 

January 7, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - cancelled - take care and stay safe


January 27, 2021	 SFCCLC Virtual Meeting - details to be announced for zoom meeting


February 4, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - Visitation by Lion DG Fanny Chu.  Meeting by

	 	 	 zoom so please contact Lion President Bill who will host the meeting

	 	 	 by sending him an email to get link at: williamstipinovich@gmail.com 


February 6, 2021	 3rd District 4-C4 Cabinet Meeting - details to be announced 


March 4, 2021		 Board/General Meeting - Information to be announced


HAMILTON TRANSITIONAL HOUSING FOR HOMELESS SINGLE PARENT FAMILIES:  On Dec. 
29th, Lion President Bill dropped off $225 worth of supplies to help parents take care of their 
infant/toddler.  He was able to obtain, with the funds raised, 5 large boxes of disposable 
diapers, baby wipes and a variety of other items badly needed by the homeless mothers.  
These items cannot be provided by Hamilton Housing so mothers must buy or obtain them on 
their own.  Thanks so much to the members who donated to this effort.  


SAN FRANCISCO FOOD BANK:  The club is currently looking for donations from the members 
to help the San Francisco Food Bank.  The rise in the numbers of people who depend upon 
food banks to feed their families has risen dramatically.  All food banks need help to include 
monetary donations.  Please send whatever you can to Lion Treasurer Donna with checks 
made out to the Nikkei Lions Club. Lion Donna - idrme@pacbell.net.


GENEVA EXCELSIOR Y&CA RAFFLE:  Lion Donna will send members raffle books for the 2021 
Y&CA Raffle held by the Geneva Excelsior LC.  Ticket stubs and money must be back by 
February 15th so Lion Donna can the Geneva Excelsior LC our money and ticket stubs by 
March 1st.  Please do your part and get money/stubs back to Lion Donna on time.  This is a 
fundraiser for the Lions Eye Foundation.


DISTRICT 4-C4 EYEGLASS COLLECTION:  The District eyeglass collection effort ends on 
March.  Please let Lion President Bill know if you have used eyeglasses so he can make 
arrangements to pick them up from you.  Lion Bill - williamstipinovich@gmail.com.  NOTE THIS 
IS A NEW EMAIL ADDRESS FOR LION BILL.  Please do not use his old one.


2021 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST &  2021 CHERRY BLOSSOM SERVICE SCHOLARSHIP:

Due to the problems caused by COVID 19 on the school systems throughout Northern 
California, we reluctantly decided to cancel our participation in the Student Speaker Contest 
and will not conduct the Northern California Cherry Blossom Service Scholarship program.  


District Governor - Fanny Chu	 1st Vice Governor - “Dr Jun” Valera	        2nd Vice Governor - John Hui

mailto:williamstipinovich@gmail.com
mailto:idrme@pacbell.net
mailto:williamstipinovich@gmail.com

